
Leave something 
in paradise

A gift in your Will can help future generations 

of the endangered yellow-eyed penguin/hoiho thrive 

The Yellow-eyed Penguin Trust wishes to ensure 
the long-term survival of the endangered hoiho, 
yellow-eyed penguin. Saving hoiho is a long-term 
task.  Bequests will help secure its survival.

As a charitable organisation, the Trust depends 
entirely on grants, donations and sponsorships  
to raise enough funds to deliver our conservation 
programme.  We aim to keep our capital intact, if 
possible, and bequests help ensure this is possible. 

The Trust was formed in 1987 with the aim  
“To work towards an increase in the number of 
yellow-eyed penguins on a self-sustaining basis 
within their natural coastal ecosystem”.  This aim 
remains today, as hoiho have been reclassified to 
nationally endangered (2017). 

You can help our conservation programme by 
including a bequest to the Trust in your Will, either 
directly or as a Codicil.  It is an easy way to help 
future generations of this unique penguin.  Your  
bequest, be it modest or substantial, will be  
sincerely appreciated.

This brochure contains the information you need 
for either your Will or Codicil which your lawyer 
can advise you on. Please contact me if you need 
further information about this gifting.  You can be 
confident that your gift will make a difference and 
will always be remembered.

Sincere thanks,

Sue Murray, General Manager 
sue@yeptrust.org.nz 

Dear hoiho supporter



Help us to protect them – they need people like you to help them survive

How do I do this? Long-term solutions
Please contact your solicitor or legal advisor 
about leaving a bequest in your Will (or to 
make a Codicil, an addition to your existing 
Will).

The only information you require is the Trust’s 
legal name and charity registration number:

Yellow-eyed Penguin Trust
Charity Registration Number CC22822

Making a legal Will is the only way to ensure 
your wishes will be met in relation to the  
distribution of your assets.  A Will also helps 
to avoid confusion over your intentions and 
gives you peace of mind.

YEPT is committed to finding long-term  
solutions to protect the unique hoiho.

Your contribution will help us do the  
following:

•	 Create native forest for penguins to build 
their nests in

•	 Grow trees and shrubs at the YEPT  
nursery

•	 Manage and advise on habitat restoration

•	 Protect the penguins from being hunted  
by predators

•	 Support research initiatives

•	 Promote awareness of the plight of this 
penguin.



Either
Contact your lawyer to make a bequest to the 
Trust in your Will, either directly or as a Codicil

or
Deposit directly into our bank account:

SBS Dunedin branch 03-1355-0549558-00

or
Send a cheque to the Yellow-eyed Penguin Trust,

P O Box 724, Dunedin 9054

How do I make a bequest
 or donation to the 

Yellow-eyed Penguin Trust?
Thank you for making this 
special commitment to hoiho
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